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Dear Parents and Carers,      
                                                
As your child is in year two, they have access to Times Table Rock Stars (TTRS) to practise their times 
tables. This is not part of the weekly homework activities but extra practise using this programme will 
help your child to succeed in maths.   
 
Times Table Rock Stars is a fun and challenging programme designed to help pupils master the times 
tables! To be a Times Table Rock Star, you need to answer any multiplication fact up to 12×12 in less 
than 3 seconds! World famous rock musicians are the best at what they do because they've spent hours 
practising guitar chords, writing music or playing on the drums. It's just the same with times tables – all 
Times Table Rock Stars need to practise, practise and practise.  
 
This is where you come in. For your child to be fully motivated and for them to get the best out of the 
practice, they need your help. Without your praise and your reminders, without you sitting down next to 
them or checking their work, practising times tables will not feel important to your child. Over the course 
of the next few weeks and months, your child WILL get faster and more accurate with their times tables.  
 
When your child logs on, we recommend playing in ‘garage’ mode as they will only be asked questions 
based on the times tables they have been taught. Your child should know their 2,5 and 10 times tables. 
During year two, they will learn the 4 and 8 times tables. They will be asked division questions in ‘garage’ 
mode. In ‘jamming’ mode, children can select the times table they would like to practise and can select 
multiplication only. We do not recommend your child playing on ‘soundcheck’.  
 
Quick recall of times tables is essential for success in maths and for the year four multiplication check.  
 
Your child has their username and password to access Times Tables Rock Stars in their reading 
journal. 
 
I really hope that your child enjoys practising their times tables on the website. Please speak to your 
child’s teacher if you have difficulty logging on.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

G Harvey 

Mrs Harvey  
Maths Leader 



 
 
 

 


